
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 11/16/2011 2:27:49 PM 
To: 'frank.lindh@cpuc.ca.gov' (frank.lindh@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: 

Thanks. Not sure what was in there myself. I will check though. 

Original Message 
From: Lindh. Frank [mai 1 to:frank. 1 indh@cpuc.ea.govl 
Sent: Wednesday, November 16, 2011 02:24 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Subject: Re: 

I think (from memory) there was no particular request of us. We were not asked to return any material, or take 
any action, if I recall correctly. I think we were only asked to treat the material as privileged and confidential, 
which we are doing. 

I'm in DC and unable to access the letter, though, so please tell me if you think I'm wrong. 

Sent from my iPad 

On Nov 16, 2011, at 5:18 PM, "Cherry, Brian K" <BKC7@pge.com> wrote: 

> What ever happened with the letter request re the documents ? Has it been resolved ? 
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